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A portion of the Portage Bay shellfish
growing area was downgraded to
Restricted due to declining 
 water quality. This area was
voluntarily closed by Lummi Nation in
late 1996.

The Restricted area was expanded
by approximately 90 acres.

625 acres were upgraded to
Approved.

115 acres (stations 52 and 271)
upgraded to Approved.

Spring harvest restrictions
were removed. 800 acres

remain closed to harvest in
the fall (October –December).

Two marine stations (49 and 272)
meet Adverse Pollution Condition

standards in 2023 and are 
 recommended for evaluation for

potential upgrade.  Evaluation will
be completed in 2024.

115 acres (stations 52 and
271) upgraded to Approved.

Elevated fecal bacteria results in
September result in expanded period

of fall closure (September –
December).

2015
Following declines in water quality in freshwater
and at marine sites, approximately 500 acres
were downgraded to Conditional Approval. These
areas were closed to shellfish harvest in the
spring (April-June) and fall (October-December).
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